Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 653 Conor McDonald

From:

Sent: 30 August 2015 15:09

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

| am aware dredging has taken place in the past but on a much smaller scale.

The issue is where it is being dumped. Far too close to land. Tides and currents will reintroduce a lot of this toxic
material back into Dublin Bay affecting wildlife and the people of Dublin alike. Once again Dublin Port wishes to flex
its muscles with its lacky Dublin City Council. Once again money is more imf%rtant than natural habitat and natural

N

amenities. If Dublin Port had its way the Bay would be a toxic soup.

| live locally and Dublin Bay is not just part of the local scenery, |l{\\r§ @“rt of my home and my community. | having
been swimming here all my life all year round and now becagg@egiogreed | am told you cannot anymore?

Please STOP this nonsense NOW. Q\§Q&$
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